Kivez Bant

COLORADO WATER TRUST [muesting in Colorado’s Water Future

2020 Silent Auction Information

Colorado Water Trust is a 501(c)3 nonprofit that restores flows to Colorado’s rivers in
need. We find win-win solutions that support both people and the environment,
keeping Colorado streams, creeks, and rivers flowing for future generations.

Join us for our Annual RiverBank Celebration!

The evening will include an open bar, appetizers, great company, a silent
auction,
and the presentation of The David Getches Flowing Waters Award.

DATE: Donor Information
Tuesday, June 9, 2020
In appreciation of your support of RiverBank, Colorado

TIME: .
Water Trust is pleased to:

5:30 — 8:30 pm

LOCATION: e Recognize your business/item at the event

Denver Botanic Gardens

1101 York Street o List your business/item on our event webpage

Denver, CO 80206 ¢ Recognize your business/item in our enewsletter
and/or on Facebook

ATTENDEES:

250 guests committed to healthy

rivers in Colorado Please donate items by May 29th at 5:00 pm.

Contact Collin Hiew at CHiew@ColoradoWaterTrust.org
or 720-570-2897. Thank you for your support!

www.ColoradoWaterTrust.org/RiverBank2020

COLORADO WATER TRUST

3264 Larimer Street, Suite D
Denver, CO 80205
720-570-2897
www.ColoradoWaterTrust.org



Kivez Bank

Thank you for supporting Colorado Water Trust’s RiverBank fundraiser with a
donation to our silent auction. Your partnership makes our work possible!

In order for us to properly acknowledge your generous donation, please complete and
return this form, which will provide us with important information about the donated

item(s).

Name:

Title:

Address:

Phone; Email;

Retail Value of donation: $

Donation Delivery Methods (please check one):
Will drop-off the donated item(s) to Colorado Water Trust on or before May 29:
3264 Larimer Street, Suite D, Denver, CO 80205, Monday-Friday, 9a.m. - 5p.m.

Will ship the donated item(s) to Colorado Water Trust at 3264 Larimer Street, Suite
D, Denver, CO 80205 prior to May 29.

Please pick-up the donated item(s). Pick-up instructions:

In acknowledgment of your donation, Colorado Water Trust will mail you a tax-
exempt letter at the conclusion of the event.

THANK YOU!
Please return this form to:

Colorado Water Trust - 3264 Larimer Street, Suite D, Denver, CO 80205
OR email to CHiew@ColoradoWaterTrust.org.



